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Wednesday 11th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Peace of Cake: Friday 20th September 2024 

 

On Friday 20th September, parents and carers are invited into school from 2pm-
3.10pm for our ‘Peace of Cake’ coffee afternoon, taking place in the Creative Arts 

Hall. 

Parents and carers are invited to donate a cake, brought to school on Friday 
morning, and then come along to enjoy a ‘peace’ of cake (for a small donation) whilst 
looking at doves that the children have crafted in their assembly time, carrying 
messages of peace for our school, our local community, the UK and the wider world. 

Parents and carers who would like to attend can enter the Creative Arts Hall through 
the Masterman Rd entrance. 

Every 21st September is International Peace Day.  This year, the date falls on a 
Saturday.  In the build-up to this day and on the actual day, all nations and people 
from around the world are invited to honour a cessation of hostilities during the day, 
and to commemorate the day through education and public awareness on issues 
related to peace.  In school, the children have been exploring the concept of peace 
and how they can be messengers of peace through the way that they live and learn 
alongside each other and are advocates for the rights of others around the world. 

If you are available on Friday afternoon, then it would be lovely to see you attend the 
event.  Parents and carers can pop in to the hall anytime from 2pm onwards.  If you 
are not able to attend, but would still like to support the event, please do donate a 
cake! 

Please visit https://www.peaceoneday.org/Main/ for more information about Peace 

Day. 

If you have any questions about this event, please do ask to speak with me. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Hardie 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.peaceoneday.org/Main/

